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Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update  

14th April 2020 

 

Due to the update by An Taoiseach last week we are currently in 

Lockdown and as such our Driving Lessons, Driver CPC, Plant 

Machine Services are all currently suspended and will be reviewed 

on or before Tuesday 5th of May 2020 

 

Driver CPC Course Dates for May, June, July are currently on our 

website, Please note that we are accepting bookings for our Driver 

CPC courses and should the course not go ahead, we will happily 

move your booking to a later date.  

 

Now is the time to stay home, stay well and Stay Safe. We look 

forward to welcoming our customers back, but this must be done 

without having an adverse effect on the Health & Safety of our Staff, 

their families & our Customers 

 

HSE Guidelines:  

https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/coronavirus/coronavirus.html 

http://www.hynesquinn.com/driver-cpc-dates-printable
https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/coronavirus/coronavirus.html

